From: Bruce Tremayne 

Sent: 13 May 2011 16:45

To: Jenny Barker

Subject: NW Bicester Eco-town response. PA:10/01780/HYBRID

Dear Jenny

Further to your correspondence with Alan Jones on 3 May 2011, I attach our response to the revised Phase 1 submission for the Eco-town.

I should like to reiterate Alan's offer of involving CPRE in discussions re the Masterplan should you decide to set up such a forum on the subject.

Best wishes

Bruce Tremayne

Chairman

CPRE Bicester/Ploughley District

The Old Rectory

Charlton-on-Otmoor

Oxon OX5 2UQ

